
HELP WANTED: Utility Superintendent
    The City of Newman Grove is accepting applications for a full time 
Utility Superintendent.  
    The position is responsible for all city maintenance, including but 
not limited to:  snow removal, water quality testing, maintenance of 
city water well/water tower system, maintenance of water main, 
water shut-offs, water meters, maintenance of city sewer system, 
coordinating with city engineer and city council for street 
maintenance, maintenance and grounds keeping at city park, city pool, 
city golf course, routine testing/maintenance of emergency/tornado 
siren, maintenance of city tree dump, maintenance and upkeep of city 
equipment and vehicles, and all utility locates.  
    Qualifications include:  possession of or ability to obtain a Nebraska 
Class L Wastewater Certificate and Grade IV Water Operator’s 
Certificate.  
    Benefit package includes health, dental, vision, retirement, paid 
vacation, holidays, and sick leave.  Experienced preferred.  

    Applications are available at the City Clerk’s office, 
606 Hale Avenue, Newman Grove, NE 68758 and must 
be returned by September 22, 2021.  
    Please contact Jarod Adams at 402-630-1741 for 
additional information.

Apply
Today!


